Local Comprehensive Planning Committee

June 16, 2005, 9:00 a.m.

2nd Floor Conference Room, Town Hall

Present:  Ben Gitlow; Paul Banner; Dennis O’Connell; Paul Pilcher; Rex Peterson, ATA

1. July meeting for survey results

Mr. Gitlow distributed his outline for the meeting.  Mr. O’Connell said that the Town-wide survey should be the main focus of the meeting, and he suggested not spending a great deal of time on the 2020 Breakfast or survey process.  Mr. Pilcher was concerned about spending too much time talking “at” people, and wanted more opportunities for people to participate in the meeting.  

Mr. Pilcher suggested following the outline for the meeting prepared by Steve Brown of Commonwealth Solutions.  He also said that it would be good to leave people with a feeling that policy is still to be developed.  He also recommended handouts so that people can look at the numbers as they are being presented.

2. Town-wide survey update

Mr. Peterson reported a 40% response rate to the survey so far.  Mr. Banner cautioned that the revised plan should not be based solely on the survey results.  He also wondered about the differences between responses from year-rounders and nonresident taxpayers.  Mr. Pilcher said that it was his understanding that another meeting would be held in the fall directed at year-rounders.  

3. Approval of minutes

Mr. O’Connell made a motion to approve the minutes of June 2 as amended.  Mr. Pilcher seconded the motion.  The vote in favor was unanaimous.

4. Next Meeting

June 30, 2005 at 9:00 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted,

Rex Peterson, Assistant Town Administrator  

Benjamin Gitlow, Chairman

